
Hello everyone! We are going to have so much fun

reading some awesome books and working on

amazing activities this school year! I want students to

learn to enjoy reading & to connect with the great

reading material we have in the library! Please make

sure you are bring your Chromebooks every week to

class!




I am so excited to begin our school year at Walnut

Hill Elementary. I look forward to seeing some

familiar faces and meeting new ones. My goal is to

help you learn cool things about art and have fun

doing it. We will explore the World of Art together!

I am very excited to work with

your students this year! I am

looking forward to many exciting

experiences and projects we will

be creating in STEAM this year.
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Greetings Parents! I am
extremely excited about

working with your children! We
are planning to have after-

school rehearsals and in-person
performances! Thank you for

your continued support,
patience, and understanding!




Hello! I am so excited to begin another year at
WHES! We have a lot of fun and new games

and activities planned for this year! Our
schedule is jammed full of learning about 

 sports and learning about healthy lifestyle
choices. Make sure you wear tennis shoes on

your PE day!

TO RESOURCETO RESOURCE

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS?
 PLEASE MESSAGE US.


